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The Commission has conducted an investigation in relation to an internal email that contained allegations of 
impropriety and/or ineptitude and was subsequently made public. How the email entered the public domain is 
presently unknown. 

The Commission’s investigation found that the allegations made in the email were not substantiated or 
supported by any evidence. 

All Commission staff are subject to a strict Code of Ethics & Conduct, and the Commission is confident that its 
employees are serving the industry and community with the highest integrity. 

 


